

Ronald P. Wolff 318 Barrows Hall Oberlin College Oberlin, Ohio 44074

May 6, 1964

Dr. William Sulkes Congregation Beth Shalom East Liverpool, Ohio

Dear Dr. Sulkes:

The Oberlin College Hillel is most grateful for your congregation's recent gift of a Torah to our chapter. We are planning a dedication service for this Torah on May 17, 1964, and would like very much for you to be present on this occasion. If, as we hope, you will be able to attend this service, would you like to give a short speech of donation?

The service will take place in the YMCA Lounge of Wilder Hall at 2:00PM. I am looking forward to your reply.

Sincerely yours,

· Ronald PWalf

Ronald P. Wolff

Co-chairman of Religious

Committee